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Comment - Medicaid Expansion is a matter of fairness. There is no legitimate reason to exclude certain 
families below the poverty level and include others, especially since our federal tax dollars are available for 
return to Virginia. It is a win-win situation that should not be prevented for purely partisan reasons.
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